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�PRIVATE��PRESS RELEASE 1 April 1998 


Näckebro to the A-List 


The Stockholm Stock Exchange today decided to approve the transfer of Näckebro AB (publ) from the O-List to the A-List. Quotation on the A-List is expected to start on 16 April 1998. 


For further information, please contact 


Lennart Schönning, Chief Executive,�telephone +46 8 412 19 01, +46 70 645 02 50 �
�



